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Final hearing for retirement housing inquiry 

The final scheduled public hearing for the parliamentary inquiry into the retirement housing sector will be held 

on Tuesday 29 November. 

The public hearing will take place from 11:00 am to 4:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House. 

The Legal and Social Issues Committee will hear from residents of retirement accommodation, as well as 

dispute resolution, financial and legal specialists. 

The Committee has conducted a number of public hearings across Victoria as part of its detailed examination of 

the operation and regulation of the retirement housing sector in Victoria. 

At the conclusion of the hearings the Committee will commence the preparation of its report with 

recommendations to Parliament. 

The hearing schedule, submissions and transcripts of earlier hearings are available from the Committee’s 

website. 
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